
POLYSTYRENE (STYROFOAM™)
PROHIBITED

Polystyrene is not recyclable and therefore ends up in the landfill, or even
worse, as litter in waterways that flows to local beaches and the Pacific Ocean,
leaching toxic chemicals and posing harm to all marine wildlife.

WHY?

No vendor may sell, distribute,
use, or provide any polystyrene
foodware, drinkware, coolers or
packing material in the City of
Burbank. The following items are
prohibited under the Plastic
Waste Reduction Ordinance: 

Produce trays
Egg cartons
Meat and fish trays
Coolers
Packing Materials

Foam peanuts
Packing peanuts
Packaging noodles
Foam popcorn

SCAN HERE

For more about the Waste Reduction Regulations Ordinance:

CITY OF BURBANK ORDINANCE 
WASTE REDUCTION REGULATIONS, ARTICLE 4-2-405 & AB 1276


